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Sister Mary Jolene returns to Covington, Rome, Italy 

 

On Thursday, December 15, 2016, the Motherhouse community bid farewell to Sister 

Mary Jolene Flynn of the Covington province, USA. Sister Mary Jolene had joined the 

Motherhouse community in 2011 to manage the finances of the Motherhouse and to 

assist with some secretarial tasks. For three years, Sister M. Jolene was part of the 

local coordinating team. 

During a farewell prayer Sister Mary Kristin thanked Sister Mary Jolene for her gentle 

presence and willingness to assist in various areas of need at the Motherhouse 

especially in taking a major role in downsizing and renovations of the Motherhouse. 

We wish Sister a grace filled transition to her home province.  

 


